

"The Great Book Sale"

Presented by

Friends of the Library



A mouse would have trouble finding space in the closets at the Lowell Public Library. Every nook and cranny is crowded with books destined for a new home as it will be placed in the Friends of the Library's annual "Lowell's Biggest Book Sale."

Thousands upon thousands of bargains will be waiting in the library's meeting room and foyer for book lovers of all ages.

Novels of adventure, romance and drama will crowd the tables. Mystery stories from the most popular authors will be there by the hundreds. Cooking, craft, health and exercise, antique collecting, biography, science fiction, history, short stories, art, music, sports, this potpourri of subjects is a book lover's dream.

In the children's section of the sale, hundreds of fiction and non-fiction will provide hours of entertainment and learning at little cost.

Young adults can also find stories of romance, adventure, and human interest in the Young Adult section of the sale.

The library has placed over 30 art prints in the sale as well as records and cassettes.

Paperbacks by the hundreds will line the walls. Magazines: National Geographic, Glamour, Good Housekeeping, Motor Trend, Popular Mechanics, Parents, Ladies' Home Journal, House Beautiful, Better Homes & Gardens and several other varieties of periodicals will be on sale in the library fover.

Volunteers helping to set up the meeting room Wednesday, November 1 from 10 AM to 10 PM can take advantage of the super bargains at that time. To register for the pre-sale contact the library at 696-7704.

Book sale hours are:

Thursday, November 2 - 10 AM to 8 PM Friday, November 3 - 10 AM to 5 PM Saturday, November 4 - 10 AM to 4 PM

Book prices are 10¢ to 25 ¢ each on most books.

Proceeds from the sale will be donated to the library for special purchases.



To pre-register for programs call: Lowell Library - 696-7704 Shelby Branch - 552-0809 Schneider Branch - 552-1000



CRAFT CORNER

Thanksgiving Day is a special time for families to give thanks for the good times they have shared.

At craft corner children will make pilgrim place-

mats and a turkey decoration for the holiday table.

NOVEMBER

ADULT PROGRAMS

"BEGINNERS QUILTING"

EACH MONDAY - November 6, 13, 20 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM Learn techniques of quilting, applique and patchwork with Mary K. Bruce

BLOOD PRESSURE/DIABETES TESTING

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 9

By Lake County Health Department
Lowell Public Library - 12:30 PM to 3:30 PM
Shelby Branch 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM

"THE WOMEN'S ROOM"

NOVEMBER 29
Wednesday - 7:00 PM
Women's medical issues seminar given by
Dr. Mary Mendez, D. O.

LIBRARY BOARD TO MEET NOVEMBER 21

Tuesday - 7:30 PM

FRIENDS TO MEET

NOVEMBER 22
Wednesday - 7:00 PM
FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY will meet to discuss their plans for decorating the library at Christmas time.

LOWELL CRAFTS

Thursday - November 2 Pre-School - 10:30 AM School-Age - 3:30 PM

SHELBY CRAFTS

Monday - November 6 Pre-School - 11:30 AM

Thursday - November 9 School-Age - 4:00 PM



SCHNEIDER CRAFTS

Thursday - November 16 Pre-School and School-Age - 3:30 PM

Library Board Welcomes New Member

Zern Hayden, a resident of Cedar Creek Township, has been appointed to a four year term on the Board of Trustees of the Lowell Public Library by the Lake County Council. Mr. Hayden is on the Executive Board of its Cooperative Extension Service, Vice-President of the Fair Board, and a very active 4-H leader.

Hayden will replace attorney Richard Zunica who served on the board for eight years.



TODDLER TIME IS HERE!

LOWELL

Tuesdays Nov. 7 - Dec. 5 10 - 11 AM SHELBY

Mondays Nov. 6 - Dec. 4 10:30 AM





ESL TUTORS SOUND OFF

Exciting and rewarding sum up the feelings of the Lowell Public Library tutors who are presently teaching ESL (English as a Second Language).

Their students who have recently moved to the Lowell area from other countries in South America and Asia are undertaking the task of learning our complex language and in the process our tutors say that their lives are also being enriched.

The Lowell Public Library expects to have more requests for ESL tutoring in the near future and is seeking volunteers for the ESL literacy program.

It is not necessary to know another language to teach an ESL student. Literacy tutors have successfully taught students from Poland, South America, China, Korea and many other countries while having no experience with the student's native language.

The training you receive at an ESL tutor training workshop will prepare you for this type of tutoring. No other tutor training is necessary.

Munster Public Library will hold a tutor training sessions on two Saturdays, November 11 and November 18, from 9:15 AM to 4:15 PM. Volunteers will be car-pooled to the Munster Library from the Lowell Public Library. Volunteers must attend both sessions to qualify as a tutor.

Persons interested in becoming an ESL tutor can contact the Lowell Public Library, 696-7704, or the Adult Learning Center at 696-7707 and ask for the Literacy Department.



LITERACY PROGRAM WELCOMES NEW ASSISTANT

Teri Jeffries, new assistant literacy coordinator for the Lowell Public Library, comes to the program with strong feelings of respect for those who teach others to read.

Members of her family have tutored ESL (English as a second language) students for over five years. Teri speaks Spanish fluently and plans to become an elementary teacher when her studies are completed.

Married with two children and a Lowell resident, Teri brings experience, skill and a deep commitment to the library's expanding literacy program.



Starting November 1, patrons will be able to check out two videotapes per household, per day, from the Lowell Public Library and its Schneider and Shelby branches.

Over 400 videos are now in the collections of the main library and its branches.

There is no charge to borrow video tapes, which are always due one hour before closing the next day.